
 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

Fall is in the air and it's time for the Art Show Luncheon. Hope you all can be there and show off your painting 

projects for this year. If you missed the picnic/auction you really missed a great time. Good food, great friends 

and lots of time to just enjoy each other’s company. From simple and sweet to elaborate, all the auction pieces 

were wonderful. Thank you to everyone who participated! 

 

The newsletter is a short one this time, next month we'll have pictures of the Art Show and picnic/auction. 

The October 17 meeting we'll be learning to use textural medium to make flowers and leaves on the surface 

you bring….either an egg, or a glass block, or a Christmas ball. There will be an example at the Art Show 

and more information in the October newsletter as to what you'll need to bring. 

Can you believe it's only three months till Christmas.... 

 

Keep painting! 

 

Ginny Sparlin President.  

 

Questions? call me: 

303-693-0771 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 2016 

Rocky Mountain Hi Proposed Slate of Officers for 2017 

 

President- Marilyn Corners 

Vice President- Nancy Glassman 

Recording Secretary- Linda Bierman 

Treasurer- Pat Greene 

Membership- Sherry Flowers 

Hospitality- Jennifer Roman 

Local Seminars- Char Bucher 

Travel Teacher Seminars- Melinda Barnes 

Website- Melinda Barnes 

Ways and Means- Verlene Siska and Ginny Sparlin 

Community Outreach/ Philanthropic- Carmen Owens 

Newsletter Editor- Marilyn Corners 

Sunshine- Karon Sorensen 

Phone and Facility- Iris Luckel 

Art Show- Elissa McAlear 

 


